Planning Assessment Commission
Level 13, 301 George Street
Sydney NSW 2001

9" February 2014
Dear Sir/Madam,
RE: Objection to the Proposed Stratford Extension Project

I am writing to support the people of Stratford Township and surrounding areas in
requesting that Stratford Coal mine is NOT given approval for their proposed Extension
Project.

Stratford Coal mine should NOT be given approval to operate 24 hours a day.

Stratford Coal mine should NOT be given approval to come as close as 1km away from
Stratford Township.

Yours faithfully

.......... KW
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